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**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from
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Good Afternoon Lindsey,
 
I had hoped that this would not be necessary…but, weather was against us this May. We were able to get the
majority of the onsite wells sampled in early May….however, we had to return in early June to access the
wells in the floodplain. I had hoped we would have all of the analytical data back for the second round of
sampling in time for the submittal in early July; but, it still has not been enough time. Our last sample date for
both North Ash Pond wells the South Ash Pond wells was June 6, 2024.
 
Would IDEM accept a due date of August 5, 2024 for both the North and South Pond reports…that way it
would be inclusive of all of the wells that were sampled? If not, we can plan on submitting a partial report
with the data collected in early May in the next few weeks, and an addendum with the June data sometime in
August.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Becky
 
Rebecca E Warren, L.P.G.
Lead Environmental Specialist
Duke Energy
1000 East Main Street, WP50-2C-HYB
Plainfield, IN  46168
317-292-7224 | cell
317-838-2161 | office
Rebecca.Warren@duke-energy.com
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